Debra Thompson

From:

Sharon - Brad Hunter <akhunters85@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, June 18, 2023 10:31 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

support for rezoning of area for hospital construction

Regarding the Assembly support for rezoning of the selected area for the new construction of Petersburg Medical Center, I would like to give my full support and urge your approval at the June 19th meeting.

I have been following the community forums and attended the open house presentation at the Holy Cross House in order to be as well informed as I could be.

My preference would have been a location beside the firehall but the reasons presented regarding site selection made sense and I support the new area with consideration for privacy screening made a top priority for the homes in the area. The new facility is needed and the most economical site is obviously a central issue to the process. The plans presented at the open house explained to me how those issues were being addressed.

I would be glad to speak to any one of you who would like to further discuss my support.

Yours,

Sharon Hunter